
Cemetery Board of Trustees 

Regular Meeting 

5:00 p.m. 

 

 

Member Barkell called this regular meeting of the Cemetery Board of Trustees to order 

on Tuesday,  October 13, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

 

Present:  Members  Haischer, Barkell,  and Kyllonen. 

Absent:  Members Dickson and Fenton  

Also present:  Sexton Steve Belo and City Manager Glenn Anderson. 

 

Quorum Present. 

 

 

Update: 

1.  Work crew on the grounds are Steve Belo and Matt Bixby. 

2.  No trees planted this year will plant eight in the spring 

3.  Equipment is in good shape. 

4.  Discussed Condon request for purchase of lots. Will do more research over the winter 

     months. 

5.  Can an individual purchase 16 graves and then sell them on their own?  Not                                            

recommended.  The City will not issue new deeds for lots that they sell. 

6.  Cemetery closing date is Friday, November 13, 2009.  

 

JANUARY 12, 2010 meeting is cancelled. 

 

Moved by Member Kyllonen and seconded by Member Haischer that this regular 

meeting be adjourned:  time:  5:06 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Karen Haischer, CMC 

City Clerk 

 


